
 

 

Office of the Selectmen 

TOWN OF ROME, MAINE 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES 

January 31, 2022 
  
 

Chairman Paul Anderson called the meeting of the Board of Selectmen to order at    
6:00PM. Selectman Anderson, DiPietro Jr, and Archer were present. Also present 
for all or parts of the meeting were, Barbara Brickett, Tammy Lyons, Andrew 
Marble, Julie Morrison and Carolyn Hurley 
 
 
Pledge of Allegiance  
  

Public Comment:  None 

 
New Business:  None 
 
A motion to approve the minutes of   January 18, 2022 meeting was made by 

DiPietro and seconded by Archer, approved by all 3-0 

Road Commissioner Report Carroll Bubar:  
 

Emergency Medical Services Ed Pearl:   

Code Enforcement Officer Andy Marble:  Confirmed Posting and hand outs were 

available to the public on January 26, 2022. 

Town Clerk Report Julie Morrison:  Local Election Ballots have been received and 
verified. 

Tax Collector and Treasurer Report Tammy Lyons:  North Pond Article has been 
received.  

 



 

 

A motion was made to approve as written Articles #1 through #63 and #65 
through #81, also correct and recommend Article #76 by Anderson and seconded 
by Archer, approved by all 

A motion was made to authorize funds up to $100.00 for duplicate title on Rescue 
truck that sold at SIV by Archer and seconded by Anderson, approved by all 

 
Unfinished Business:  None  

Other:  Discussion on the 2021 Town Report Dedication and Spirit of America 
recipients.  Mr. Fred Gagnon was suggested as the 2021 Town Report Dedication 
and Ms. Barbara Saxton was suggested for the 2021 Spirit of American recipient. 
 
A motion to adjourn at 7:35pm was made by Anderson and seconded by   
Archer, approved by all 3-0 
 

     Respectfully yours,   

 
    Carolyn Hurley 
    Administrative Assistant 
    selectmenassist@romemaine.com 

 

Next Regularly scheduled Selectmen Meeting will be on 

Monday, February 14, 2022 

 

 
 


